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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

I am Ken Cyr, a native Montanan.  I spent several decades of my life hunting, fishing, backpacking, and cross

country skiing in Western Montana and Eastern Idaho.  As I perused photos of the Great Burn area memories

and emotions were rekindled. 

 

 

 

As a boy and young adult numerous hunting, fishing, backpacking, and cross country skiing trips were spent in

this area.  I can still hear Elk bugling in the Great Burn area on the Montana/Idaho border and the magnificence

of 18 feet of snow on the ridgeline above Heart Lake on that same border. 

 

 

 

I think the Hoodoo Roadless Area should remain as such.  Some things are sacred and as soon as motorized

vehicles are allowed that aspect goes away.  For about 50 years I have always questioned how an Elk or other

critters knew when they had out ran the sound of a snowmobile or other ATVs. We and our posterity need areas

where those sounds and tracks  do not exist. 

 

 

 

For today's generations and future generations to have areas which are pristine, with solitude, and only sounds of

the natural environment. 

 

 

 

N.A. 

 

 

 

N.A. 

 

 

 

That your for considering my thoughts on this matter.


